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USD 377 Sells Old Central Office
 USD 377 has sold their old central office.

 In a special meeting Thursday night, the school board accepted the offer of 35 thousand dollars
from a family with intentions to turn the building into a residential property.

 The old central office has been the home of pre-school students this semester after mold was
discovered in their previous building over Christmas break.

 The board also conducted another special meeting immediately afterwards and accepted the
resignations of fourth grade teacher Jennifer Dobbs and custodian Lily Davis.


